Calbnaar

Tuesday, January 18, 2011 5:00 p.m.
BLS/ACLS for Physicians
OFF Training Center
Susan Smith, PA, Instructor

Thursday, January 20, 2011 8:30 a.m.
Retired & Older Physicians' Breakfast
OFF Conference Room
Ebb Reeves, D.0., Coordinator

January 28-30, 2011
0O0A 2011 Winter Seminar
Advances in Technology: Practicing 21st
Century Medicine
Hard Rock Hotel and Casino
Catoosa, OK

Thursday, February 17, 2011 8:30 a.m.
Retired & Older Physicians' Breakfast
OFF Conference Room
Ebb Reeves, D.0., Coordinator

Thursday, February 17, 2011 5:00 p.m.
BLS/ACLS for Physicians
OFF Training Center
Susan Smith, PA, Instructor

Tuesday, February 22, 2011 6:30 p.m.
OFF Board of Directors
D'Novo Private Dining

Sherri L. Wise, CPA, President

Wednesday, February 23, 2011 5:30 p.m.
OSU-COM Alumni Association Board
OFF Conference Room
Candy Ting, D.0., President

Saturday, February 26, 2011 6:30 p.m.
Winterset 2011
Doubletree Hotel - Warren Place
Dr. Patti Shaw and Dr. Brian Chalkin,
Chairmen

Wednesday, March 2, 2011
Osteopathic Medicine Day at the
Oklahoma State Capitol
Oklahoma City, OK

Wednesday, March 9, 2011 6:30 p.m.
TOMS Board of Directors
OFF Conference Room
Dale Derby, D.O., President

Thursday, March 10, 2011 5:00 p.m.
PALS for Physicians
OFF Training Center
Susan Smith, PA, Instructor

Thursday, March 17, 2011 8:30 a.m.
Retired & Older Physicians' Breakfast
OFF Conference Room
Ebb Reeves, D.0., Coordinator

Thursday, March 17, 2011 5:00 p.m.
BLS/ACLS for Physicians
OFF Training Center
Susan Smith, PA, Instructor

Osteopathic Founders Foundation
4812 E. 81st St., Suite 301
Tulsa, OK 74137
918.551.7300 fax 918.551.7336

Sherri Wise, President/CEOQ
swise@osteopathicfounders.org

Diane Jarvi, Executive Secretary
djarvi@osteopathicfounders.org

Susan B. Smith,
Education Specialist / AHA Programs
ssmith@osteopathicfounders.org

Misdion Stiemen?

The mission of the
Osteopathic Founders Foundation
is to support osteopathic medical

education, to enhance the public's
understanding of osteopathic
medicine, and to improve the health
of the community through
projects consistent with
the osteopathic philosophy.
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Henering R

The Foundation's Board of Directors, Council of
Chairs, and staff gathered at the McBirney
Mansion in December to honor five local osteo-
pathic physicians retiring from practice in 2010.
Drs. Joseph (Jay) Back, Edwin (Ed) Berger, Thomas
Harrison, and Tom Pickard were each presented
with a commemorative plaque acknowledging
their years of dedicated service to patients and
profession. Dr. Earl Bachenberg, who also retired
in 2010, was unable to attend.

| addition to the retirement celebration, Dr.
Charles Henley, Foundation chairman, thanked
three of our board members, who were complet-
ing their terms of service, for their
dedication and commitment to the
Founders organization. Grants to
local non-profit organizations were
made in honor of the service of the
following members:

Stephen Bovasso, D.O.
Hutcherson Family YMCA
Strong Kids Program

Dean R. Fullingim, D.O.
Tulsa Advocates for the
Protection of Children

Sharon E. Noel, D.O.
Assistance in
Healthcare Patient
Assistance Fund

(More photos inside)



(Honoring Retirees photos,
continued from front page)

Withing Chick Geed Luck!

It is with considerable sadness, but great pride, that
we announce that Foundation chairman, Charles E.
Henley, D.O., MPH has left Tulsa to accept the position
of Senior Associate Dean for Clinical Education at
Marion University College of Osteopathic Medicine in
Indianapolis, Indiana.

After retirement from the U.S. Army, Dr. Henley
returned to his alma mater, OSU College of
Osteopathic Medicine, in 1997 to serve as Professor
and Chairman of the Department of Family Medicine.
In 2004 he was named to the Founders and
Associates Research Chair in Family Medicine at the
University of Oklahoma College of Medicine, Tulsa. In
2007 he was appointed to the Bishop Fellowship Program, the only formal career develop-
ment program to prepare family medicine educators to successfully hold senior level academic
positions in the nation's medical schools. In 2008 he was honored as a Fellow in the
American Council on Education Leadership.

Dr. Henley will be missed by our organization, by our community, and by the osteopathic
profession in our state. We wish him the best of luck as he embarks on this new challenge.

Charles E. (Chuck) Henley, D.O.

Only one month remains before
Winterset 2011 debuts an
Unforgettable evening at the
Doubletree Hotel - Warren Place
on Saturday, February 26th. A lim-
ited number of tickets are still
available for this year's 24th
annual event.

2011 chairmen, Drs. Patti Shaw Chalkin and Brian Chalkin are excited to announce the com-
mitment of Cancer Treatment Centers of America - Southwest Regional Medical Center as our
Presenting Patron at the Diamond Level. According to Steve Mackin, CEO of Tulsa's CTCA, their
hospitals have long valued the relationship they enjoy with osteopathic physicians. Winterset
is an opportunity to convey, in a tangible way, the appreciation CTCA has for the osteopathic
profession.

The selection committee has chosen the recipient
of the 2011 Outstanding Physician Award which will
be presented during the Winterset evening. You
won't want to miss that announcement, nor the
fabulous dining, dancing and prizes that are always
part of the night.

Hope to see you on the 26th!

Jut Areund e Cerver!

Byl

Thank you for casting your votes to approve the amendments to the bylaws
of the Osteopathic Founders Foundation. The motion presented to you was
approved by the required vote of the membership. The revised Amended and
Restated Bylaws will be posted to the website soon, but if you would care to
receive a copy either via email or U. S. mail, just give us a call.

One significant change to the document allows us to provide notices to the member-
ship electronically. It becomes even more important for us to maintain an accurate list of
email addresses in order to communicate with you. Please help us by letting us know
when you've had a change in your email address, just as you would your mailing
address. We don't want to lose track of our physicians!

The 2010 Annual Report is in development right now and will be delivered to you via
our website, www.osteopathicfounders.org. Be sure to watch for it and for other infor-
mation on our CME and ECC classes!



